STUDY ABROAD PHOTO COMPETITION 

Summer 2003 APPLICATION

This photo contest is open to all Auburn Study Abroad students who are studying or have studied abroad.  All students may enter up to three pictures.  Entries will be judged on your ability to communicate a cross-cultural experience in addition to artistic merit.

Contest Details:  All photos should fit within one of the following three categories:  PEOPLE, PLACES, or DETAILS OF LIFE.  

First Prize:  $100

Runner-Up:  $50

Honorable Mentions (2):  $25

Submission format:  digital or hard copies (with negatives when possible)

Final Submission Date:  June 1  

Submission Directions:  Email / mail this application with each submission.

	Mail to:

OIE Study Abroad

Attn:  Kelly Moon

201 Hargis Hall

Auburn University, AL  36849
	E-mail to:

moonkel@auburn.edu
Questions:

334.844.5073


	Applicant Name:
	Lindsey Harris
	Home Phone:
	770 642-8878

	Applicant Address:
	325 Old Tree Trace; Roswell, GA 30075

	College:
	Auburn University
	Major:
	Zoology

	

	By signing below, the Applicant hereby agrees that all photographs submitted shall become the property of Auburn University.  Further, the Applicant does hereby grant Auburn University a non-exclusive license to produce and publish said photos for University related non-profit publications.



	

	
Lindsey Harris
	23 May 2003

	Signature of Applicant
	
	Date
	


STUDY ABROAD PHOTO COMPETITION

Picture submittal form
	Name of Applicant
	Lindsey Harris

	Title of the Photo
	Camel Walks

	Place where photo was taken
	Australia Zoo – Beerwah, Australia

	Category of Submission
	People X
	Places _ _
	Details of Life__


Describe your photo in 50 words or less.  You may wish to consider the following but are not required to do so:

--Who / what is the photo about?

--What motivated you to take it?

--Why is it important?

--What was going on at the time you took the photo?

--What were you feeling?

--What did you learn?

	This photo was taken where I intern at Australia Zoo.  It was originally taken for my portfolio that I had to make for my class.  I like this picture because it shows where I was working and you can see my name badge, which says ‘Intern’.  Not to mention the camel!  This is right after I got finished walking the camel around the zoo.  This allows the zoo guests a closer look at some of the animals found in Australia.   It is such a great feeling to be able to educate people about animals and this photo demonstrates one of the ways I was able to do this.  

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	


Please submit a separate form for each entry.  Make sure to write your name on the back of all photos submitted.  Enclose application and photo(s) in an envelope or email digital pics with this form and submit by June 1, 2003.

	Mail to:

OIE Study Abroad

Attn:  Kelly Moon

201 Hargis Hall

Auburn University, AL  36849
	E-mail to:

moonkel@auburn.edu
Questions:

334.844.5073


